
 

 

 

Circular to Credit Institutions on the reporting relating to Additional Liquidity Monitoring 

Metrics 

Pursuant to the Circular to credit institutions on the Supervisory Reporting Requirements Webpage 

and the Draft ITS on Supervisory Reporting, dated 22 April 2015, the Authority is hereby issuing a 

communication to all credit institutions with regards to recent developments on the supervisory 

reporting by credit institutions in relation to Additional Liquidity Monitoring Metrics (ALMM). 

On the 17th July 2015 the European Banking Authority published an update on the application date of 

its final draft Implementing Technical Standards (ITS) on ALMM. The publication can be accessed 

through the following link. 

Following this publication, ALMM reporting, subject to the conditions set out in Article 16b 

paragraph 2 of the ITS on additional liquidity monitoring metrics under Article 415(3)(b) shall be 

postponed by at least 3 months. 

Another circular will be issued when the EBA establishes a concrete remittance date. 
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https://www.mfsa.com.mt/pages/readfile.aspx?f=/files/Announcements/Circulars/Banking/2015/BSU%20Circular%2022.04.2015.pdf
https://www.mfsa.com.mt/pages/readfile.aspx?f=/files/Announcements/Circulars/Banking/2015/BSU%20Circular%2022.04.2015.pdf
http://www.eba.europa.eu/-/eba-updates-on-the-status-of-its-final-draft-technical-standards-on-additional-liquidity-monitoring-metrics

